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November 21, 2008  

To:  Public Works and Infrastructure Committee  

From:  Scarborough Community Council  

Subject: Traffic Control Signal Study – St. Clair Avenue East and Jeanette Street 
(Ward 36 – Scarborough Southwest) (SC20.15)  

Recommendations:  

The Scarborough Community Council recommended to the Public Works and 
Infrastructure Committee and City Council that:  

1. The installation of traffic control signals at the intersection of St. Clair Avenue East and 
Jeanette Street, be approved.   

2. The appropriate by-law(s) be passed or amended accordingly.   

3. The TEDCO Board of Directors, or its successor, and Monarch Corporation be 
requested to make a contribution towards the cost of the traffic signals.  

Background:  

The Scarborough Community Council on November 18, 2008, considered a report (October 20, 
2008) from the Director, Transportation Services, Scarborough District, on the feasibility of the 
installation of traffic control signals at St. Clair Avenue East and Jeanette Street.    
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